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Dear Mr. Lempert, 

It would be a great pleasure for us to welcome you and your associates in 
the City Hall of Oradea, on May the 23rd. We would like to discuss the details,  
design and location concerning the new monument that is to be realized in the 
memory of the Jewish community that lived in our town. 

The basic design concept, as it is shown in your proposal, is in principle 
accepted. As to the location of the monument, we are thinking about Sucevei 
Street, near Balcescu Park. 

We also understand that you and your associates would like to discuss 
the creation of a learning center, in the place of the old Orthodox Synagogue 
that is not being used for its normal function at the moment. It will be very 
nice to have the possibility of discussing these subjects as well. 

      March 23, 2005 
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